
From: Martin Lavery
To: LCSC
Subject: MFB and CFA in Greensborough
Date: Friday, 7 July 2017 4:11:41 PM

Dear Sirs,
 
I am writing to register my concern regarding the MFB / CFA situation in St
Helena.
As a resident and rate payer in Greensborough; I do not understand why my
house is considered part of the CFA jurisdiction and not the MFB.
 
Thanks and regards
 
Martin Lavery
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